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Forgotten Books, United States, 2015. Paperback. Book
Condition: New. 229 x 152 mm. Language: English . Brand New
Book ***** Print on Demand *****.Excerpt from Industrial
Education: Summary of Legislation Concerning Industrial Trial
Education in Public Elementary and Secondary Schools The
presentation of the material assembled in the following pages
is due to the suggestion of the American Association for Labor
Legislation, that a classified summary of the existing legislation
relative to Industrial Education in public elementary and
secondary schools, would be timely in this day of many earnest
endeavors to adapt the work of our educational system both to
the modem requirements for individual efficiency and to the
demands of the new industrial order. My immediate aim
therefore, has been to make a brief survey of the general
statutory provisions which the various states are employing as
instruments for the cultivation of the common school field to
greater industrial productiveness. In general, it may be said
that the trend of the development of our public school system
is determined by the mutual reaction of two forces: first, a
static public sentiment which would leave the existing order
undisturbed; second, a progressive consciousness of the new
needs of contemporary life...
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